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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are refurbishing some areas of Building G used by the outside of school hours (OOSH) care 
service at Hornsby South Public School.  

This work includes replacing the external deck, replacing roof sheets and external painting.  

Work hours 

Work will not disrupt the OOSH program or affect access to the building. 

This work will take place between Monday 2 June and Monday 30 June 2025. 

Work will be mostly done while the OOSH building is vacant, between the hours of 9.30 am to 
2.30 pm weekdays. Safety fencing will be placed around the work area to restrict access to 
specific spaces during these work hours.  

Thank you for your patience. 
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